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A Message from NETA on COVID-19

March 16, 2020

Dear NETA Patients and Customers,

As we continue to monitor COVID-19 in our communities, Governor Baker has issued an executive order
prohibiting gatherings of over 25 people and on-premise consumption of food and drink at bars and
restaurants throughout the commonwealth from Tuesday, March 17 until April 6, 2020.

In order to comply with the Governor’s order and maintain adequate social distancing while ensuring
access to cannabis for medical patients, NETA Brookline will be open for MEDICAL PATIENT
PURCHASE ONLY starting on Monday, March 16 at 10am. All Medical Patient orders must be
made through Reserve Ahead. Adult Use purchases are temporarily paused while we assess our
operations and make adjustments to maintain 6’ social distance between our staff, patients and
customers.

Per orders from the Town of Brookline, our line will be limited to no more than 10 patients at a time with a
distance of 6’ between patients strictly enforced.

At this point in time, NETA Northampton will remain open for both medical patients and adult use
customers on a Reserve Ahead only basis. This may change in the coming days or weeks, and we will
update you with more information as it becomes available.

As you can imagine, this was a difficult decision that we did not take lightly. We are working to preserve
access to cannabis for as many as possible during this uncertain time and hope to re-open for adult use
customers in Brookline soon. The health and wellbeing of our staff, customers, and patients is
paramount, as is promoting and protecting public health.

Please practice social distancing wherever you may be in the days to come, wash your hands, and take
care of one another. Again, we kindly ask that you do not visit our dispensaries if you are showing signs
or symptoms of COVID-19 or think you may have been exposed.

Information on what else we are doing regarding the current coronavirus situation to ensure your well-
being is available below.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and we will keep you posted on any developments as
this unprecedented health care crisis is evolving. Please visit and follow on
twitter for the most up to date information.

With care,

The NETA Team
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